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Marie Caroline Bertrand Honored by the Connecticut Bar 
Foundation as a James W. Cooper Fellow
Marie Caroline Bertrand has been honored by the Connecticut Bar Foundation as a James W. Cooper Fellow, a designation 

given each year to recognize outstanding Connecticut attorneys, judges and teachers of law. Bertrand's professionalism and 

commitment to her work earned her the nomination and, ultimately, her selection to the Fellows. The James W. Cooper 

Fellows serve the goal of the Connecticut Bar Foundation by sponsoring programs and projects that address matters 

concerning the legal profession, the administration of justice, and the role of law in society. The Fellows also serve this 

mission through projects that educate the public about the role of the rule of law. More information about the Fellows 

programs can be found here.
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